
CGO will be temporarily closed
tomorrow

      Due to security considerations, the Central Government Offices (CGO),
Tamar will be temporarily closed tomorrow (June 21) .

       Staff working in the CGO should not go to the workplace and should
work in accordance with the contingency plans of their respective bureaux or
departments. All visits to the CGO will be postponed or cancelled.
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